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I am writing as I have a poodle. She is a part of our family. We adopted her from a responsible breeder (I can't
 even say 'bought' as how can we morally 'buy' or 'sell' a living creature?) The idea that other dogs just like our
 dog are being abused in puppy farms is abhorrent. 

Please do everything you can to outlaw:

overbreeding
poor treatment
poor conditions
pet shop sales

Thank you

Isabelle

Isabelle Phillips 
 ​Researcher and Lecturer, UTS Business School 
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